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This year, we have made some changes to our Club Championship using input from all of you! We hope 

you will be interested in participating in our Club Championship. 

 

Again, this year, you will need two days of stroke play to be eligible for participation in the Club 

Championship. You must play these rounds during our regular weekend dates. You will have until 

Sunday, July 18th to qualify and turn in two scores. The week of July 19th, the brackets will be put 

together and posted in time to begin match play the weekend of July 24th.  

 

It is our hope to have three divisions with eight players in each.  From this point, you will begin Match 

Play. You may schedule match play during weekly tournaments or any time convenient for both players 

during the week. These divisions will NOT be handicapped. You will NOT be eligible to participate in 

the weekly tournament if you are playing Match Play.  

 

 

The following will be our schedule for Match Play & Finals: 

 

1st Round Match Play – played by Sunday August, 8th.  

2nd Round Match Play – played by Sunday, August 22nd. 

Finals - will be played either September 11th or 12th or September 18th or 19th. This will allow for rain 

dates.  

 

Qualifying Rounds 

You must declare the morning of, prior to hitting your first ball, that you will be qualifying that day. Just 

let someone in your group know you are qualifying for the Club Championship. Please make sure you are 

keeping a separate scorecard and write on the top of the scorecard, Club Championship – make sure your 

name is on there and the date. Someone in your group must sign the scorecard as well as you. Please 

give your scorecard to either Catherine or Lori at the end of play. 
 

Everything must be holed out. Count every stroke. If people plan to qualify on dates where the weekly 

tournament has a format where a player is playing their own ball, then they will be eligible for that weekly 

tournament. 
 

Caddies 

If you would like a caddie to give you advice on the day(s) of Match Play only, they will not be allowed 

to play in the “weekly” tournament and they must be a Triggs Ladies Inner Club Member. 
 

 

If we need a rain date(s), everyone will be notified of any changes or updates. 

 

 

 

 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Catherine Parente – cparente@sansiveri.com or Lori DiPersio – ldipersio24@gmail.com 
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